
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:40 PM 
'pgomezmiami@yahoo.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10162-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Gomez. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 
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From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:32 PM 
To: 'Patricia Gomez' <pgomezmiami@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Gomez. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

ToJtU Hover 
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From: pgomezmiami=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <pgomezmiami=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 

Of Patricia Gomez 
Sent: Monday, September 6, 20214:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



Dear Commissioner 

The way I see it; 
FPL is using solar energy. 
Energy that belongs to all Floridians as they do not own the sun. 
Consumers have to support their investment and pay higher fees for the service; controling 
the possibilities for residents to own or install solar panels. 
So they can do it anc charge us and we have no other choice. 

Thank you, 

Patricia Gomez 
1918 Brickell Ave #503 
Miami FL, 33129-2935 
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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:32 PM
To: 'Patricia Gomez'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Ms. Gomez. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: pgomezmiami=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <pgomezmiami=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Patricia Gomez 
Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 4:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
The way I see it; 
FPL is using solar energy.  
Energy that belongs to all Floridians as they do not own the sun. 
Consumers have to support their investment and pay higher fees for the service; controling 
the possibilities for residents to own or install solar panels.  
So they can do it anc charge us and we have no other choice. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Patricia Gomez 
1918 Brickell Ave #503 
Miami FL, 33129-2935  

 

 




